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HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

Principal’s Message
Welcome to our Spring Newsletter.  After spring break we will only have 12 weeks of school left and there 
is so much going on during this time of year, so please take note of some the highlights for the last quad.

Spring Break -  February and March always seem to be so long, and so as spring break is here, I 
encourage everyone to make the most of this time away to rejuvenate and return refreshed for the 
remainder of the school year.  

High School Timetabling - Gr 9-11 students will be choosing courses for next year April 11-15.  A grade 9 
Parent High School Orientation session will be held April 29 at LCPS.  The course selection on April 11-15 
is just the first step in the timetabling process so that we have an idea of numbers for class sizes,  
Students and parents can make their final timetable in the beginning of June.

Report Cards - April 26 Quad 3 ends on April 19 and report cards will go home on April 26.  Parents and 
students should check powerschool for any incomplete or missing assessments.  More importantly, if 
there is a unit or specific topic that a student struggles with, be sure to get help before the end of the 
quad.  

LCPS is grateful for the support and encouragement from our parents and community.  There are so 
many opportunities that LCPS students enjoy and that is in large part thanks to the support of our 
parents and community and placing your trust in our school to be a part of their education.  Thank you.  

Mr. Gregg McNeil - Principal

Staffing Update 
We want to express our appreciation for Miss 

Keisha Schmidt. Miss Schmidt joined us at the end 

of November to fill a temporary position as an 

Educational Assistant. We wish her all the best as 

she leaves LCPS, and embraces future endeavors. 

Her final day at LCPS will be March 28.  

Spring Break 
Spring break begins March 29.  

Classes resume April 8. 

On behalf of the staff of LCPS, we want to wish 

everyone a wonderful break. 

  Quad 4 Begins 
Quad 3 ends April 19. Quad 4 begins April 22. All students requiring any changes to be made to their 

timetable must do so by April 12.  

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
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Student Council April Event 
Anything But a Backpack Day! 

April 23, 2024

Students are encouraged to come to school 
bringing “anything but a backpack” to carry 

their supplies. (Must fit on the bus, and fit 
through doorways). 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LCPS Student Council
The LCPS student council would like to express their 
gratitude to all sponsors who contributed to making 
the Student Leadership Conference successful. The 
event on March 11, brought together students from 
all around the district, and we are so grateful for the 

support of the community.
A special thank you goes out to LRT, ATB Financial, 

UFA Farm Supply, Norpine Auto Supply, Home 
Hardware, Source for Sports, Rugged North 

Workwear & Safety, RONA, and TG Flowers & 
Crafts for sponsoring this event. 

 Report Cards Grades 7-12  
A copy of your child's report card will be sent 

home on Friday, April 26. 

Parent Teacher Interviews
All parents are invited to attend PTIs on May 2 
from 5-8:00 p.m. Please call the office or go to 

www.schoolinterviews.com to book your 
appointment - use the access code fp2c5. 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LCPS Renovations - Update! 

Our learning commons renovations are now 

complete! Mrs. Janzen has been busy, designing a 

welcoming and warm space for all learners. 

School Council Meeting
Our monthly school council meeting will occur 

April 16 @ 7:00 p.m. in the student gathering area.

Mr. McNeil will be providing a presentation around 
sports and its financials. 

Miss Lauren Gallant will also be presenting on the 
recent Student Leadership Conference.

Upcoming Events 
As always, please refer to our monthly calendar 

for daily events. 

Here are a few sporting events upcoming in 
April 2024.

- April 12 : Sr. High Badminton Divisionals 
- April 20: Jr. High Badminton Divisionals / Sr. 

High Zones 
- April 27: Jr. High Badminton Zones 

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
http://www.schoolinterviews.com
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Exciting Update:

Tickets will be available for purchase in the upcoming weeks! 
Once available, details will be shared through LCPS WhatsApp, 

Facebook, and email notifications.

  We are excited to announce that our Lancer drama team, “The Upstage Knights”, are 

gearing  up for our upcoming spring musical production, Robin Hood. This year’s show 

promises to be an action-packed, medieval tale of the legendary hero who steals from the 

rich and gives to the poor, to save his beloved Nottingham from a corrupt ruler. Over 60 of 

our students, and many volunteers, are banding together to bring you a fantastic spectacle 

of beautiful costumes, sets, and songs! 

Mark your calendars – May 10, 11, 12.
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